
A Note from the Presbytery Leader 

 

A joyous hello to everyone and a very Happy New Year to you all! 

I hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful holiday season and managed to find time for 

Sabbath rest and rejuvenation. 

A very special thank you to those who have completed their terms of service on our 

committees!  Your work and dedication are so greatly appreciated and we thank you for 

your ministries.  Well done good and faithful servants! 

I’d also like to welcome those who have begun a new term of service – I am looking 

forward to working with each of you in the coming year. 

As we embark on the adventures of 2025, I’d like to share some highlights of upcoming 

programs: 

-​ The next online Small Church Gathering will be on Tuesday, Feb 4th at 10:30am 

-​ Officer Training for new ruling elders and deacons (offered by Susquehanna 

Valley) will be held on Saturday, Feb 22 

-​ The Congregational Learning Day (hosted by Genesee Valley) will be held on 

Saturday, March 1st 

Zoom information for these events is available in the presbytery’s newsletter.  Be 

watching for additional program announcements coming up in February and March. 

Happy New Year to you once again - may God continue to bless you and your ministry 

efforts in the coming year. 

 

In Christ, 

Marji 


